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Week at  a Glance

June 8 - Last day of academies

June 9 - Titan Triathlon

The Town of Olds FCSS has partnered 
with ALL community schools in Olds to 
bring the NEW 'Screenagers: Under The 
Influence' documentary/film. Click  
here for more information and see the 
poster on the following page.

Screenagers: Under  t he Inf luence

Zones Track  Meet

Parent  Council

As our final parent council meeting for this school year approaches, 
I want to thank everyone who has been involved through the council 
in some capacity this year.  Our parent council is a great support to 
the school in many ways - acting as an advisory committee to give 
timely feedback and ask important questions, arranging volunteer 
support for many school events and programs that would not be 
possible without them, and supporting identified areas of need in 
the school - just to name a few.  Overall, the parent council plays a 
vital role ensuring that the parent voice is represented.

Special thanks goes to Shayna Graham who has filled the role of 
Chairperson these past two years on parent council.  Shayna's 
willingness to take an active role in a new community is 
commendable, and Deer Meadow has certainly benefited from her 
involvement since she arrived.  Thank you Shayna!

Our school would benefit from having more parents involved.  As it 
goes every year with their students moving up to the high school, 
many of our current active members will no longer be Deer Meadow 
parents.  To see what this is all about, please consider attending our 
next online meeting on Monday, June 12t h at  7:00pm . Use the link 
below to join the meeting.

meet.google.com/cag-qyht-wqm

If you are interested, or would like more specific information about 
parent council, please don't hesitate to contact me at the school.

Sincerely,

Allan Whitehead

Principal

École Deer Meadow School  403-556-1003

alwhitehead@cesd73.ca

Congrat ulat ions to our EDMS track and 
field team, they competed at zones in 
Calgary and came back with some really 
great results.

Julia Adema - 3rd in Javelin

Lily Van Ginhoven - 3rd in 800m

Rowynne Dixon - 2nd in Javelin

Mukulu Shamvu - 2nd in Long Jump, 2nd 
in Triple Jump

Nate Reist - 1st in Shot Put

Ryder Persson - 2nd in Javelin

Leadership

June 9th - Cotton Candy Sale $2, to raise 
money for Woman's Emergency Shelter

June 15th - Creamsicle / Ice Cream 
Sandwich Sale Click  here to see a message from our Superintendent 

about what is happening in Chinook's Edge

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Rg5biNwjXRs6oIA5Ljwf8mUs9AjDir5-1B4cg2vPoTw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Rg5biNwjXRs6oIA5Ljwf8mUs9AjDir5-1B4cg2vPoTw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Rg5biNwjXRs6oIA5Ljwf8mUs9AjDir5-1B4cg2vPoTw/edit
https://www.olds.ca/news-events/municipal-events-calendar/screenagers-under-influence-0
https://www.olds.ca/news-events/municipal-events-calendar/screenagers-under-influence-0
https://meet.google.com/cag-qyht-wqm?hs=122&authuser=0
https://www.deermeadow.ca/download/416646
https://www.deermeadow.ca/download/416646






Chinook?s Edge Staff are planning ahead for the upcoming year.

In Mid August Chinook?s Edge will be sending home your Annual Demographic Update which 
will be called  ?Annual Re Enrollment and Consents? for the 2023-2024 year. The form will 
need to be completed and submitted prior to the start of the school year.

The form will ensure your registration and certain consents for the upcoming school year.  

We have combined forms together into one to make the start of the school year a little easier 
for you.

The form contains a Walking field trip, Technology,  Media and FOIP consents that has 
to be completed every year before your child can participate in these activities.

We are wanting parents and guardians to ensure that they can sign into their PowerSchool 
parent portal account before the end of the year.  If you are having troubles with your 
username or password, please contact your school to get help.

This is for all  Kindergarten to grade 12 students. 

If you have verified that you can sign in, please disregard this message.
 PowerSchool Parent Portal

https://powerschool.cesd73.ca/public/home.html
https://powerschool.cesd73.ca/public/home.html
https://powerschool.cesd73.ca/public/home.html
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